
Summary of Meeting held June 7, 2022

Consideration of any ministerial transition action items/next steps requiring
board action - the Board authorized the Board President to finalize and approve a
contract with a transitional minister after consultation with the Board.  This action is
based on an identified candidate, recommended by the Interim Ministry Advisory Board
and supported by the Board, should that candidate make themselves available.

If we are unable to pursue an interim contract based on the candidate’s decisions, we
will immediately enter discussions with UUA transitions staff and MidAmerica region
staff about alternative possibilities our congregation might pursue with their assistance.


